Thursday, May 3rd, 2018
Today is a regular bell schedule

Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS


•Talent show announcement!!! Can you entertain a crowd? Do you have a special skill that's made for the stage? We know La Joya's Got Talent and we are looking for performers for this year's talent show.  Singing, dancing, playing an instrument, telling jokes, whatever your talent, come and audition. You may also sign up to audition as an MC for the show! You must sign up with Mr. Harrell in room 607 if you plan on auditioning. Auditions will be held on Wednesday May 16th, after school in the gym. Start planning!

[bookmark: _GoBack]•May the 4th be with you!!! Tomorrow is national Star Wars Day. Every May 4th, Star Wars is celebrated throughout the country, so join in and wear anything Star Wars.  Dress code still applies.
•The La Joya AVID program will be having a fundraiser at Rubio’s located on Mooney Blvd in the Packwood shopping center on Wednesday, May 9th from 2pm to 9pm.  Our school will get 20% of the proceeds to support our AVID students and our AVID program, so come out and have some delicious food and help support La Joya AVID.  All students will receive a flyer in their 7th period class on May 8th. 




•Attention Students:
Please do not have items handed to you through our fence, including lunches.  All deliveries for students must be made through the front office.  Thank you for your cooperation and helping us to ensure a safe campus.

•Students
Our amazing groundskeeper works very hard to make sure that the campus has beautiful flowers, plants and trees.  Show respect for his efforts by leaving the plants intact; please do not pull off their flowers or buds.


•La Joya Students, the PRIDE STORE will be open tomorrow during lunch.  There will be 2 more Fridays left for you to redeem your tickets. The last day the store will be open will be May 18th. Tickets NOT redeemed by May 18th will expire, so come check out the PRIDE Store!


Have a Great Day, Explorers!  Remember to have LJ PRIDE in who you are, in what you do, and in our school. 

